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Welcome back!

We are well into the Autumn term now and are delighted with the way the children have settled into school, particularly our Reception children. We are very proud of our older children who have been brilliant role models.  
Meet the Teachers 

Each age phase group has held successful Meet the Teacher sessions where the curriculum and expectations were shared and parents were able to ask questions of the teachers.  Thank you to those parents who attended.  
Attendance

Our attendance is at present nearly 97% which is good and the number of children arriving late is nearly 2%.  We appreciate your efforts in ensuring that children attend school punctually, as even a few minutes late to class means losing vital learning time.

The Move Partnership

This partnership works with schools to improve the wellbeing of children who have physical disabilities or complex needs.  Haimo have been awarded a plaque for our commitment to the programme and our achievements.  Congratulations to all the staff and children involved.

Secondary Transfer
Our year 6 children and their families have been busy visiting secondary schools.  We recommend that your application form is submitted by 26th October 2012.  This is a very exciting but daunting time and we are here to help if you have any questions.
School Uniform

Thank you for your support in ensuring that the children are attending school in the correct uniform; they look wonderful!  The office sells sweatshirts, polo shirts, PE kits and book bags, embroidered with the school logo.  You are also able to buy good quality second hand uniform at a reduced price. 

Fruit Tuck Shop

As a Healthy School, we are encouraged that so many children are taking advantage of the fruit tuck shop.  For £1, payable on Monday morning, children in KS2 can have a piece of fruit each morning.  This is run by the children themselves.  

School Choir

Our choir is thriving and, led by Ms Page, is taking part in the Young Voices concert at the O2 Arena.  This is an amazing opportunity for the children to perform in front of thousands of people.

Bike It

As you are aware we are a Bike It school, and are promoting cycling as a sustainable means of transport.  We are lucky enough to have secured funding to purchase bikes for school use.  We will update you on their use in future newsletters; meanwhile we are offering FREE cycle safety checks on 10th October if you bring your bikes to school.  

Changes of telephone numbers or address

Please could you inform the office if you change telephone numbers or address so that we can keep our records up to date.  It is important that we can contact you in an emergency.

